
     
 

       
  
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

DATE: July 29, 2013 
 

 

On Sunday July 28, 2013 at 10:02 p.m., Burbank Police officers responded to the 2600 
block of Olive Avenue, regarding a report of a vehicle versus pedestrian traffic collision. 
 
Fire Department personnel began life saving efforts and transported the victim to Holy 
Cross, where he later succumbed to his injuries. 
 
The victim was identified as Brad Hensley, a 53 year old resident of the City of 
Maywood.  
 
The driver of the vehicle, Ralph Neighbour, a 60 year old resident of Burbank, remained 
at the scene after the accident.  He was subsequently released after being interviewed 
by Traffic Investigators from the Burbank Police Department.   
 
The Los Angeles County Coroner’s office and the Burbank Police Department Traffic 
Bureau are continuing the investigation.  Anyone who may have witnessed the collision 
or who may have information concerning the investigation is asked to contact Detective 
Ken Schiffner at 818-238-3100.  
 

 
Questions regarding this statement may be directed to 

Sergeant Darin Ryburn, @ 818-238-3240 
        24-HOUR                    PRESS INFORMATION OFFICE                         DETECTIVE BUREAU 
  818-238-3000               818-238-3240                             818-238-3210 
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    Scott LaChasse 
    Chief of Police 

Burbank Police Department 
200 North Third Street, Burbank, California 91502 
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